Dear Parents,

The Keystone STARS requires that each early learning provider request copies of IEPs and IFSPs for the children in our care. Because of the diverse set of needs of the children in our program, it is important for us to gather as much information as possible about the best way to educate each child.  The information four on an IEP/IFSP is protected by privacy laws (HIPPA).  Please take a few minutes to fill out and sign the form below.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________

Your child’s growth and development is measured with developmental assessments.  If your child currently has an IEP/IFSP, it would be beneficial to share a copy of this plan with us so we can work together to ensure that the guideline are put into practice.  You do not have to provide this information of you do not wish to do so.
	I am providing a copy of my child’s IEP/IFSP	_______
	This is not applicable to my child.		_______

Signature:______________________________________________   Date:_________________________

Printed Name:_________________________________________________________________________
